
 

                                                                        
Wednesday 20th September 2023 

 
 

 
Year 5 visit to Heron Hall Academy  

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that on Friday 29th of September, Year 5 will take part 
in an amazing day at our sister school Heron Hall Academy.  
  
This exciting day has been designed to give the children the opportunity to explore a 
range of curriculum subjects using the facilities at Heron Hall and develop interest 
outside the primary classroom as well as familiarising pupils with secondary school 
environments and routines.  
 
The teachers at Heron Hall have organised an impressive drama programme for our 
pupils.  Throughout the day, the children will create their own props, undertake 
creative writing and music which will culminate in a final performance.   
 
Date:  Friday 29th of September 2023  
 
Time:  During the school day- we will be aiming to be back for approximately 3:10pm  
 
Travel: Walking 
 
Location: Heron Hall Academy 
 
Cost: Free 
 
Clothing: PE kit 
 
Lunch:  Will be provided by Heron Hall Academy 
 
If you can help accompany the children on this visit, please speak to your class 
teacher as soon a possible.   
 
Yours sincerely,  
The Year 5 Team  
 
 
 


